The Board of Alamo Little League is planning on having a Spring 2021 season.  Over the next several weeks representatives from Alamo LL will be working together with the other Michigan District 2 member leagues to develop common safety and return to play protocols covering all players and spectators for the 2021 season.  We will share these protocols with our families once they become available.
